
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another wonderful week in school with lots of hard work and good progress. It is also another good week 

for attendance, we have got 2 red classes this week but 3  green classes which is the same as last week, but we have 1 

extra dark green class, which is the colour we want to see the most!!!! I am really impressed that overall we are 

managing to keep our attendance at the same level. I am sure that we can keep this up for the next few weeks! Well 

done to Year 3, who are this week’s winners again, but Year 6 were a very close second place!  It is going to be a busy 

half term with important assessments in many classes taking place, plus many fun activities too. Please make sure that 

your child is in school everyday and on time so they do not miss out.

Whole School Attendance- 



Attendance Newsletter
100% Attendance- 

100% Punctuality-


